
One of the most important natural resources in the Strathbogie Ranges is 
groundwater. Many of us rely on groundwater to fill dams and tanks and 
it’s critical for maintaining the health of our creeks and wetlands. 

Currently the groundwater resources in the Strathbogie Ranges are 
poorly understood. To improve our understanding we would like to work 
with landholders who have a groundwater bore/well and would be 
interested in learning how their groundwater varies from season to 
season and year to year, over the next three to five years.

If you’re interested in getting involved in this project, please complete and 
send in the EOI form that can be downloaded from the Goulburn Broken 
CMA website (under the Current Projects/Bogies and Beyond tab) by 
December 31 or phone Jenny Wilson on 5822 7700 for more information.

https://www.gbcma.vic.gov.au/projects/bogies-and-beyond/3bs-bores-of-the-bogies-beyond

